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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Within the framework of the Fluidra's Share Buy-back Program published by 
means of the communication of Insider Information dated 29 July 2022 with 
registration number 1567, the Company has reached on 22 September 2022 
the maximum number of shares to be acquired under such Buy-back Program, 
i.e. a total of 3,500,000 shares representing approximately 1.79% of the 
Company's share capital. 

As a result, it is hereby notified the termination of the Company's Share Buy-
back Program and the resumption, effective as of today, of the operations 
under the Liquidity Agreement signed between Fluidra and Banco de Sabadell, 
S.A. on 30 March 2020 and published through the "Other Relevant 
Information" procedure dated 30 March 2020 with registration number 1276. 

The shares acquired under the Share Buy-back Program will be redeemed 
through the corresponding capital reduction no later than at the next Ordinary 
General Shareholders' Meeting of the Company to be held and the market will 
be duly informed at the time of such redemption. 

 
Sant Cugat del Vallès, 23 September 2022 


